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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Bradley Cole <bradleypcole@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 8:43 AM
To: Michelle F. Myatt
Subject: Re: BRES2503-0080 2315 NC 55 E

I'm glad the pool location is cleared up.  As for the metal building, it was originally built on a tract of land that 
is designated a timber farm and used for storing equipment to maintain that farm.  It was only through a 
recombination we had done a few years back that the barn ended up on my property.  You can see the property 
line that was abandoned on the most recent survey on the GIS viewer.  Thanks for the help and let me know 
what we need to do. 
 
On Thu, Mar 27, 2025 at 8:23 AM Michelle F. Myatt <mmyatt@harnett.org> wrote: 

Received, thank you!  

  

Now that the pool location is clarified, it looks like the 41’ x 56 metal building was built without permits in the last 7 
years.  

  

Please complete the attached paperwork for the accessory structure.  

  

You will need engineered plans & the building fee will be doubled because it was built without being inspected along 
the way.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Michelle Myatt 

Central Permitting Technician  

Development Services  

 

(910) 814-6421 | mmyatt@harnett.org  
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420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 

  

https://harnett.org/permits/  

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 

  

  

  

From: Bradley Cole <bradleypcole@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 4:59 PM 
To: Michelle F. Myatt <mmyatt@harnett.org> 
Subject: Re: BRES2503-0080 2315 NC 55 E 

  

Thanks! 

  

On Wed, Mar 26, 2025, 4:52 PM Michelle F. Myatt <mmyatt@harnett.org> wrote: 

To help clarify the site plan, please draw the pool on the attached GIS screenshot for our records. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Michelle Myatt 

Central Permitting Technician  

Development Services  

 

(910) 814-6421 | mmyatt@harnett.org  
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420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 

  

https://harnett.org/permits/  

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 

  


